

Minister for Welfare Delivery 4th Floor Caxton House Tothill Street LONDON SW1H 9DA

0207 340 4000

www.gov.uk/dwp

ministers@dwp.gsi.gov.uk

November 2016

Dear Paul,

On July 21st the committee published a report on Telephony in DWP and HMRC. The report raised a number of important issues regarding methods and costs associated with customer contact. I wrote to you on 27th July to notify you that we would take time to review the report and that we intended to provide a more substantive response to the report in the Autumn.

The Department has now considered the report in full. The attached document lays out the recommendations made by the committee and our updated responses.

I hope your questions have been satisfactorily addressed, and you are reassured the Department is taking the right steps to provide our customers with accessible channels of contact.

Yours ever,

Caroline Nokes MP

a dia

Minister for Welfare Delivery